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9th October 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Autumn Soirée - Wednesday 18th October 2023 – 7.30pm 

 

Welcome to RGS Music’s first event of the 2023/2024 calendar!  Do join us for this free-of-charge event in the 

Queen’s Hall.  Although there is no charge for this event, we do require an indication of numbers for 

seating/catering, so please reserve the relevant number of seats required via the Little Box Office link -  Autumn 

Soiree LBO. 

 

The evening will be an informal concert format, with guests sitting at round tables and a bar in the hall, which will 

be running throughout the evening’s performances. 

 

Performers this year include Big Band, Swing Band and Trad Jazz, a few select solos and small groups from our A 

Level students. 

  

We will also have the opportunity to intersperse the music with short segments of our Friends of Music AGM as we 

change the setup between the different groups, and allow newer faces to familiarise themselves with who the 

Friends are, how they help keep the reputation of RGS Music so high, and where they need help moving forwards.  

Our Committee would welcome people representing all year groups. 

 

We would love you to join in with one of the most enjoyable concerts of the year and very much look forward to 

seeing you there. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Natasha Jashari 

Director of Music 

https://thelittleboxoffice.com/rgshw/
https://thelittleboxoffice.com/rgshw/

